
Sent to Buffalo Rising.com on Sunday, January 26, 2020 at about 12:40 pm, 

via its contact/feedback link: https://www.buffalorising.com/feedback/ 

 

Subject:  Buffalo Rising's Political Coverage -- 2020 elections:  NY-27 

congressional seat &  Buffalo's state Senate, Assembly & D.A. races 

 

Your website states that Buffalo Rising is "[an] independently owned and 

operated digital publication that "provides editorial and critical reviews on all 

topics that relate to Buffalo, NY".   

 

If so, where is your political coverage?  I see no tab for it -- and, with respect to 

the BIG story about candidates seeking to fill the vacancy for the NY-27 

congressional seat, about the "process" of candidate selection by the political 

parties, and about the scheduling of the special election, now slated for April 

28 -- I cannot find any stories on your website.    

 

Please advise, as I have politically-explosive information and evidence to 

contribute to your investigative journalism about Senators Chris Jacobs and 

Robert Ortt relating to the NY-27 congressional seat -- and about Buffalo's other 

Senators and Assembly members, all of whose seats are on the ballot in 2020  -

- and about the office of Erie County District Attorney, also on the 2020 ballot.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Elena Sassower, Director 

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 

www.judgewatch.org 

914-421-1200 

elena@judgewatch.org 

 

 

https://www.buffalorising.com/feedback/
http://www.judgewatch.org/
mailto:elena@judgewatch.org

